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January 19, 2006

Illinois Pollution Control Board

	

PCB 2004-036
Attn. Carol Webb
100 W. Randolph Street
Suite 11-500
Chicago IL, 60601

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Lester Trilla and I reside at 10250 Fifth Avenue Cutoff, Countryside,
IL 60525 .

My home is approximately one mile from the Illinois Tollroad . Because of this
close proximity, and the increase in traffic each year, the noise level is very great,
making it difficult for my family to get sleep . We are also inconvenienced while
outside of our home because of the noise level coming from the Tollroad .

Sincerely,

TRILLA STEEL DRUM CORPORATION

Lester Trilla
President
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